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Expansion of Kerbside Recycling to Edillilie 

Following consultation with residents of minor townships within the Lower Eyre 
Council, a decision has been made not to expand the fortnightly kerbside recycling 
program into those towns, with the exception of Edillilie.  

A survey was conducted to determine whether residents would like to have access to 
a kerbside recycling service with an outcome being that 62% of minor town residents 
do not wish for the service to be provided.  

Results show that many residents of minor townships are against the kerbside 
recycling service due to the additional costs involved, as well as the small number of 
household members to warrant the service. 

“A number of minor townships contain primarily holiday homes that are irregularly 
occupied, causing the less demand for kerbside recycling” Chief Executive Officer, 
Delfina Lanzilli commented. 

Lower Eyre Council Mayor Quigley wants to reassure residents who elected for the 
service that “even though there is currently a low demand for this service, options for 
expansion of recycling services will be investigated again in the future with feedback 
being considered”. 

Mayor Quigley and Chief Executive Officer Delfina Lanzilli, thanked the minor township 
residents who participated in the survey and provided feedback. 

Enquiries: 
mail@dclep.sa.gov.au


